
Nursery News Summer 2025 
 

Firstly, a warm welcome to all our new families joining us this term, it has been so lovely to welcome so many 

new faces. 

The sunshine this week has been glorious, long may it continue, a reminder to please ensure children arrive to 

their session with sun-cream already applied. We have just ordered two new paddling pools and some additional 

water resources for us to enjoy this summer. 

Your feedback is important to us  

Our annual parental survey will be heading out over the coming weeks and will be a chance for you to share your 

thoughts and ideas about our nursery with us. Once collated we will share with you any actions. Please note we 

may use comments from parents, anonymously, in our final overview to parents  

Our learning this half- term  

 We will be exploring our Early Years Foundation stage topic ‘All things great and small ‘which 

has been planned by Hollie and Mrs Davies-Evans are Early Years Lead Teacher. Children will be 

growing sunflowers and cress in the nursery garden; measuring and mixing in the texture kitchens 

and Katie and her dad have just started working on creating us two mew water walls ready to be 

explored.  

Take-Art project  

We are excited to have been one of only four settings in Somerset and Dorset to take part in a project with ‘Take 

Art ‘. The pilot of this project will begin this term and Artists will be in our setting working with staff and children on 

two dates in May / June; Friday 30TH June and Friday 6th June. The projects theme is; Inside Outside.  Working 

alongside children to design and build outdoor enclosures. Inviting children to explore intangible concepts such 

as: shadows, reflections, the colour spectrum, delicate and noisy sounds.  

I attach a link to Take Arts website should you wish to find out more about their projects; 

https://takeart.org/what-we-do/projects 

 

We have a very limited number of additional slots for children who do not usually attend on Fridays to 

join us at take part in Take Art sessions (usual session fees apply). Please email the main nursery 

mailbox to enquire. 

Open day Saturday 19th July  

Our nursery will be open and ready to explore during the morning of Saturday 19th July throughout the Curry 

Rivel village fete. Further details will follow shortly. 

2025-2026 bookings 

Our baby room has some very limited afternoon session availability. We are now booking new families for 

nursery places from June 2026 onwards. 

Our availability next year is already incredibly limited – we have some spaces available on Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays in our main nursery; waiting lists are in place for additional days. 

 

As always please get in touch with any questions or queries, 

The Nursery Team  

https://takeart.org/what-we-do/projects

